
 

Winter 2019 Newsletter! 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Welcome to our Winter Newsletter. Since September, 
we have been busy meeting new tutors who have 
already become valuable assets to our TWC family. 
Please visit our website 
https://tutorwithconfidence.co.uk so you can also 
meet them: Chris, Grace, Amelia, Anna and Luke. 
 
We are pleased to offer tutoring at KS3, GCSE and A 
level - in certain subjects. If you would like to know 
more, please ask! 
 
Good luck to all our children who will be sitting January 
entrance exams and well done to those that sat the 11+ 
exams in September. We know how hard you are all 
working. 
 
As we approach one of the busiest times of the year, 
please remember to give plenty of notice should you 
need to cancel or rearrange a session; to avoid any 
cancellation charges. 
 
Festive wishes from the team at Tutor With Confidence.  

 

February SATs Workshop 

Monday 17th February 2020 
10-12pm at Turing Drive, Wilmslow. 
 

As well as the usual Easter revision mornings, we will 
again offer extra support leading up to SATs. 
The workshops will cover Maths and English 
(comprehension, grammar, punctuation and 
spelling). 
 
These workshops are open to all Year 6 children, 
even if they are not tutored by Tutor With 
Confidence. 
 
50% cash deposit will be required to secure your 
child’s place. Please give to either Jane or Jacqui. 
 

Cost for the session is £25 per child. 

We love….. 

 
…challenging ourselves with the White Rose 
November ‘Barvember’ maths problems. See them 
online at: 
 
https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/classroom-
resources/barvember/page/3/ 
  

Reading Recommendations for 
Christmas… 

KS1 
I was a Rat! Or The Scarlett Slippers by Philip 

Pullman 

KS2 
The Explorer by Katherine Rundell 

Parents ! 
Tigers in Red Weather by Liza Klaussmann  
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